
POPs Statement of Compliance

According to Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 20 June 2019 on 
persistent organic pollutants (POPs)

We declare that according to  Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 there are no persistent organic pollutants used in 
the products fabricated or traded by Allectra. 

This statement is based on the information given by our suppliers and their sub-suppliers and was not verified
by laboratory analysis. 

Schönfließ, 15.01.2025

Responsible: 
Bernhard Luckscheiter
General Manager
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